
From: SMiller@nobleenergyinc.com
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: Union Colony I26-01 - 2A doc. no. 400218817
Date: Tuesday, January 03, 2012 12:50:15 PM

Hi Arthur,

Per our conversation this morning, Noble concurs with designating the noted permit requesting to
amend an existing production facility (Loc ID 319343) as "sensitive" due to proximity to a Sensitive
Wildlife Habitat area located approximately 125' east of the facility.

You advised the DOW will review the permit which may result in additional approval time.

Please advise if any additional information is required and thank you.

Susan Miller
Regulatory Analyst
Noble Energy Inc.
1625 Broadway, Ste. 2200
Denver, CO 80202
Ph: 303-228-4246
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or using such information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error,
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